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To whom it may concern: My name is Thomas A. Heinmiller, I live at 155 S. High Street Dublin Ohio
 43017. My wife and I are excited about having the building next store finally removed and replaced.
 We have reviewed the plans and had discussion with the new owners. We approve and support what
 they are planning to do. We believe it will be an asset to the neighborhood and good for us as well. 
We have been reluctant to invest in our property, believing that the property next to us would keep
 us from being able to get any return on that investment. The plans we have seen have spurred us to
 get back to work on restoring our home. We encourage the board to approve this project. Tom
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